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SOUTH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY
POST OFFICE 7s4

COLUMelA. SOUTH CAROLINA 29218 ,

o.w.oixON.;R. October 22, 1982
VICE PRESIDENT

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50/395
Operating License No. NPF-12

- Technical Specification Change
in Response to Generic Letter 82-17

Dear Mr. Denton:

In order to meet the requirements of 10CFR50.54(t) and to
respond to Generic Letter No. 82-17, South Carolina Electric and
Gas Company (SCE&G) is changing the Technical Specifications of
the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station as shown on the subject
Technical Specification page attached. Since the change to the
Technical Specifications was made at the request of the NRC and
approved by OMB Clearance No. 3150-0011, SCE&G is not required
to remit a license fee for the change.

Very truly yours,

O. W. Dixon, Jr.

WRM:OWD/fjc

cc: V. C. Summer W. A. Williams, Jr.

G. H. Fischer R. B. Clary
H. N. Cyrus O. S. Bradham
T. C. Nichols, Jr. A. R. Koon
O. W. Dixon, Jr. M. N. Browne
M. B. Whitaker, Jr. G. J. Braddick
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